Bright Beginnings
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I just know that this is going to be a wonderful year!  I am truly excited about having your child in my classroom.  I really look forward to us working together to make this an enjoyable, educational, and memorable year for us all.  To do this I would like us to have some “Bright Beginnings Meetings”.  I want to show you what your child will be doing at school, give you some ideas on how you can help, give you a chance to learn a little about me, and give me a chance to learn a little more about your child. We both have very busy schedules, I know.  I’ll try to be as flexible as possible. This should only take about an hour of your time. We will have a sign up sheet at “Meet the Teacher Night”.
Mrs. Shively Smith
